Newtown Babe Ruth Softball
Monthly Minutes
October 10th 2012
 
Attendance: Sue Gouveia, Tom Mulligan, Tim Adams, Tamara Doherty, Greg Horkachuck, Crystal Carvalho, Rich Fisher, Marabeth Pereira, Wendy Eurell, John Eurell, Jeff Mubarek, Mark Krasnickas, Wendy Merrick, Pat Reilly,  Nicki Stevens, Stephanie Burns, Allan Linden  
 
Treasurer : Greg - Money remaining the same. Owe money for NYA, end of the year picnic, porta potty. Paid Park and Rec. 
 
Travel: Crystal - Coaches’ for clinic are pretty much set, just confirming. Fall tournaments are being set up for U10, U11, U12, and U14 Nov 17th & 18th. Looking into a midnight madness get together. Uniforms are in the process of being ordered, U10 need theirs by the end of the month. Bags are being looked into to order.
 
DOP’s  Tamara - Clinics Sundays 4-6  Nov 3 travel prep training to start. Working out NYA times.  Fall season is going good. Looking into clinics being run by high school  doing fun drills, send out e-mail to coach’s to come watch clinics. Coaching in fall/winter Bob working up drills age appropriate, coach’s can come watch and get involved.  Monica Spring coaching clinics, she will run it. Community services for high school girls can help run drills. Looking into speed training if we can get enough girls involved. All Star batting nights Friday 10$ after school until 8:30. Will put out in e-blast. End of the year clean up, we are done Oct 27th, all bins should be cleared out, wind screen/cage break down. Shut off electricity CL&P.  End of the year picnic 1-3 at high school Jackie all set with Carminuccio's Pizza DJ will be 200$ Parent fun game /BBQ looking like a good idea for spring.
 
Fundraising - Eve Ackert has stepped up to be U14 travel sponsor person. We need a volunteer for each travel age division.  
 
President’s Report: Tom - Put out e-blast for all open positions 
 
Other business:  Looking into mechanical pitching machine, catchers equipment,  and balls needed for next year. Sale on balls to be ordered now.    
 
 

